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BY EMAIL 

March 20, 2025 

Marah Trivers 
Finance & Regulatory Officer 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
320B Portage Avenue 
P9A 3P9 
mtrivers@ffpc.ca 
 

Dear Marah Trivers: 

Re: EB-2024-0024 Fort Frances Power Corporation Application for 2025 Rates  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order, a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges and the supporting Rate Generator Model (RGM) in relation 
to the above-noted proceeding on February 26, 2025. On February 28, 2025, in its 
comments on the drafts, Fort Frances Power Corporation (Fort Frances) noted that on 
Tab 21 of the RGM, the Street Lighting Service Classification should be identified as 
Non-Regulated Price Plan (RPP) (Other) as opposed to RPP.  

The OEB has updated Tab 21 of the RGM to reflect the Street Lighting Service 
Classification as Non-RPP (Other). The OEB notes that this does not impact the OEB’s 
draft Decision and Order, nor the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges.  

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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